
Hiles Town Hall – 1963-1997

This building was built in 1923 and housed the former Black River School, located on 
Hay Creek Road, across from the Tom and Janeen Gardner home & business.  In 1945, it 
was moved to the corner of County Hwy. V & Wallace Road and replaced the old 
Wallace School, which was moved to the Cliff Bowden farm on County Hwy. X.  In 
1963, all remaining one-room school houses in the Pittsville School District were 
consolidated to the new elementary school in town.  The building then served as the Hiles 
Town Hall from 1963 until the new and present building was built in 1996-1997.  In 
1997, the building was dismantled and moved.


